Welcome to the Henley & Studley Community Forum

25th February 2010

ISSUE 1

Difficulty in reporting police incidents

OUTCOME

Person concerned informed of various ways of reporting incidents. Information is included in SNT presentation and hardcopies are available.

ISSUE 2

Youth Groups

OUTCOME

Young people to give presentation with question and answer session at September meeting because of change of venue issue.

ISSUE 3

Grasscutting

OUTCOME

Parish & Town Councils have been advised of SDC Grass Cutting Warden Proposal

Grass cutting schedules to be co-ordinated and presented to the July Community Forum.

ISSUE 4

Winter Gritting Route, Pettiford Lane

OUTCOME

Response letter from Bryn Patefield says, "I have reviewed the winter service to your lane and unfortunately the current routes serving this area already comply with Warwickshire County Council's Winter Maintenance Policy, therefore no additions can be made at this time, to include Pettiford Lane. The Warwickshire Winter maintenance Policy is;- we grit all main traffic routes, A and B roads, strategic routes or a single route into villages However I do understand your concerns and I have asked the Area Highways Team to assist during prolonged severe weather and when their resources allow. Pease contact them on 01926 412515.

ISSUE 5

X20 bus service

OUTCOME

There appears to have been a seating problem in May and June last year but since then no issues have been raised. In addition the buses operating on this route now have greater seating capacity than was previously the case

ISSUE 6

Community Initiatives

OUTCOME

VASA will give a presentation later on the agenda